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   The Village of Bald Head Island 

January 26, 2022 

VIA Email and U.S. Mail 

Bald Head Island Transportation, Inc.  
Attention:  Mr. Charles A. Paul, III, President 
Post Office Box 3069 
Bald Head Island, North Carolina 28461 
cpaul@bhisland.com 

Bald Head Island Limited LLC 
Attention:  Mr. Charles A. Paul, III, Manager 
Post Office Box 3069 
Bald Head Island, North Carolina 28461 
cpaul@bhisland.com 

Re:  North Carolina Utilities Commission Regulation of Parking and Barge 

Dear Chad: 

This letter follows my January 13 letter to you and the January 25 Village of Bald Head Island 
monthly Council meeting.  The Village Council voted unanimously in open session to authorize the 
Village’s attorneys to file a petition with the North Carolina Utilities Commission requesting that it 
assert regulatory jurisdiction over the parking lots and barge used in connection with the Bald Head 
Island Transportation System.   

We will notify you of the Village’s filing and will provide you with a courtesy copy of the 
petition.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me should any questions arise or if you would like to discuss 
this matter.   

Very truly yours, 

Peter Quinn 
Mayor, Village of Bald Head Island 



cc: North Carolina Utilities Commission 
Attn: Charlotte A. Mitchell, Chair 

Local Government Commission 
Attn:  Dale R. Folwell, Chair 

Bald Head Island Transportation Authority 
Attn:  Susan Rabon, Chair 

Bald Head Island Club  
Attn:  Slaughter Fitz-Hugh, President 

Bald Head Association 
Attn:  Alan Briggs, President 

(all via email) 




